
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, November 20, 2020 11:00:04 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Terry Monasterio
Submission Time: Nov 20 2020 10:26AM
Email: tlmonasterio@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-859-8912
Address: 7424 West Jonathan Drive
Garden City, ID 83714

Name of Utility Company: Sue Water

Case ID: SUZ-W-20-02

Comment: "RE: Suez Water rate request: I am strongly opposed to the request for a rate 
increase by SUEZ Water. I feel it is too large of a request. I have perused their application for 
the rate increase and am really unhappy with the amounts requested. They should ask for 
much less of an increase over several years rather than the big increase. I know they have 
asked for such a large increase knowing that the PUC would give them part of the increase. I 
think the request and SUEZ should be totally denied. SUEZ should begin the process anew 
with a reasonable request. Thank You Terry Monasterio"
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